
GUIDELINES FOR APPROPRIATE USE IN PULASKI COUNTY SCHOOLS 
 
ParentSquare is designed to make school-related communication and organization easy 
and convenient and to inform and energize our school community for the benefit of our 
children. With that in mind, our school has established the following guidelines for 
appropriate use of the system.  
​
On ParentSquare, please… 
 

●​ Spread Goodwill And Avoid Negativity​
When you see a post that helps or inspires you, you are invited to click the 
Appreciate button (the heart) or add a Comment so people know their posts are 
being read and valued. Do not post anything that might be seen as negative about 
any teacher, parent/guardian, child, or other individual or group.​
 

●​ Only Add Information That Is Closely Related To School​
Please do not post advertisements or notices about events or activities that are not 
directly related to school or what is being studied in your child’s classroom.​
 

●​ Abide By The Terms And Conditions​
By using ParentSquare, you agree to ParentSquare’s Terms and Conditions, which 
can be found here: https://www.parentsquare.com/terms​
​
Posts that do not appear to meet the school guidelines and/or Terms and Conditions 
may be removed from the system without warning at any time. Users who post 
inappropriately may be removed from the system. 

 
ParentSquare recommends that our school revisit and possibly revise these Guidelines for 
Appropriate Use at least annually. Users will be informed if the Guidelines are updated.  
 
Thank you! 
 

https://www.parentsquare.com/terms/

